
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Powis            Term:                 Term 5  2024-2025              Topic: A Bug’s Life 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

In Powis class, we have been 

studying bugs and insects 

through the story of “The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar”. In Cooking 

we have made some food Art 

with our “Ants on a Log” and bug 

art. These have been tasty and 

messy ways to explore insects 

through food! 

In Maths we have worked on 

drawing accuracy drawing 

rounded shapes and tracing 

numbers. We have also been 

counting through stories, 

especially the story of the very 

hungry caterpillar. We have 

continued to go shopping in 

Tesco and Lidl to buy our 

ingredients for cooking and food 

play, I’m so proud of the class for 

their help on our shopping trips.  

In English we have been using 

music to identify different sounds, 

learning phonics sounds through 

actions and songs, writing and 

sounding out our initials.  

In PE we have been playing 

games with different types of 

balls, working on our teamwork 

and hand-eye coordination. 

Those who have been going to 

the Hydropool are continuing to 

develop their skills and have a 

great time. We have explored 

bugs during our adventure time 

learning and had great fun with 

water during the hot weather. 

Tim – Powis class teacher 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Monday 2nd June – First Day Term 6 

Tuesday 17th June – School Photographer 

Thursday 19th June – Sports Day 

Saturday 12th July – CastleFest 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July – End of Term 6 – Happy Summer! 


